
What We Are Learning This Week in Year 5 
Week Commencing 7th July 2025 

 
English 
This week we will continue to focus on recapping some of the grammatical features that 
we have found the trickiest to include in our writing. The features will include, when and 
how to use semi-colons; using the perfect form of verbs; studying the language features 
used within poetry and reinforcing the skimming and scanning skills used when retrieving 
information from a text. 
 
This week’s spellings:  
 

will, would, shall, should, can, could, may, might, must 
 
Things to do at Home 
 
It will still be beneficial to look at the following sites with your child to gain a better 
understanding of the various terms and features we use in school: 

• Punctuation 

• Grammar 
In addition, we have introduced the children to the statutory Year 5/6 spellings and these 
would be useful to start practising with your child, in preparation for next Year: 
 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/zc2sv4j/revision/1
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/guides/z2y9dmn/revision/1


Maths 
In our maths lessons this week, we will continue to revisit some previously taught topics. 
This week’s topics include: multi-step problems involving finding percentages of an 
amount; roman numerals; revising all four operations and the mathematical terms used 
across these topics. 
 
Things to do at home: 
This link is very useful for finding ways to solve problems where it is necessary to find a 
percentage of an amount.  
 
There are also games and quizzes included on the webpage, which will help your child to 
revise their knowledge. 
 
For information on roman numerals, please click on this link. You could also consider all 
the places that you may see roman numerals being used. These are a few ideas that 
came up in class, earlier in the year: Superbowl (American Football); sundials and old 
styled watches; at the end of films (to represent years) and occasionally in books for 
chapter numbers. 
 
 
 
In Other Subjects 
In D&T, we will continue to look at healthy food choices, the different versions of salads 
around the World and we will use these to plan and design our own individual salads. 

 
 
 
Please remember…  
Transition day is this Thursday (10th July), where the children will be spending part 
of the morning in their new classroom with their adults for next year. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/zsgwq6f
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z8trxg8#zs96cxs

